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We started our OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) project in 

November and have enjoyed providing your children with new 

equipment to play with. Have a look at what we’ve done so 

far!  

We love to use chalks to draw 

images, write messages and 

create our own games.  

We have sourced almost 100 tyres and the 

children love to roll them and climb into them! 

We can’t wait to show you what we bring 

out next… 

Our playground is filled with materials, ropes 

and boxes for making dens and pull-along carts.  


